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12-22-2020 

 

Dear CGS Families, 

 

It is with great sadness and sorrow that I send this letter to you this afternoon. Today, we were 

made aware that one of our wonderful Clover Garden School students has passed away from an 

unfortunate accident that took place yesterday. We are devastated and heartbroken about this 

tragic news. Please take a moment today to lift up and send positive thoughts and prayers to the 

Vernon family. Jacob Vernon, was one of our own Grizzlies and was a 3rd grader at CGS. Jacob 

was a wonderful, sweet and special young man who will be missed dearly by all of those that 

knew and loved him. Our Grizzly family support system is needed more than ever during this 

time.  

 

I’m sure that many of you will want to assist this family and show your love and support. We ask 

that during this time, you give the family privacy and time to grieve this unimaginable loss. We 

will share funeral arrangements with you when they are made available as well as opportunities 

to reach out and support the family. 

 

Please keep the Vernon family in your deepest thoughts and prayers today.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Mrs. Vereyken 

Director/Principal 

Clover Garden School 


